
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LOS OSOS GROUNDWATER BASIN, BASIN MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the  
Board of Directors of the Los Osos Groundwater Basin, Basin Management Committee  

scheduled for February 19, 2025 at the Los Osos Community Services District Boardroom, 
 located at 2122 9th Street Suite 106, Los Osos, CA 93402 has been canceled. 

 
The next meeting of the Board of Directors 

will be a Regular Meeting on Wednesday, March 19, 2025 at 1:30 PM 
 at the Los Osos Community Services District Boardroom, 
 located at 2122 9th Street Suite 106, Los Osos, CA 93402. 

 

Please see the Los Osos Basin Management Committee Website for meeting notifications: 

https://www.losososbmc.org/. Click “join our mailing list” in the lower right-hand corner of the page to 

receive email updates and meeting notifications. 
 
 
 

https://www.losososbmc.org/

